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Posted on June 23, 2020

We were delighted to welcome our resident Alan's daughter Rachel in for a visit to Woodstock Residential Care Home on

Father's Day.

The pair enjoyed a socially distanced picnic together and Alan had a lovely time opening his cards.

It was lovely to see them spending time together.
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